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To:
One Stop Career Center Managers

From:
Lawrence Suran,  SFETC Program Director

Date:
August 13, 2003
Re:
Lifeline and Linkup Telephone Assistance

The Office of Public Counsel is soliciting the assistance of the One Stop Career Centers in increasing the number of low-income households in the Lifeline and Linkup telephone assistance program.  The program provides a $13 reduction in the monthly basic charge and a 50% reduction in service installation.  

Head of households currently participating in a public assistance program, including the Welfare Transition Program (WTP) automatically qualify for this program.  Head of households who are not participating in a public assistance program, but meet the household size and maximum income test of 125 percent of the federal poverty guidelines also qualify for this telephone assistance plan.  

An application for the program is attached and should be made available to individuals of the One Stop during the Intake/Eligibility Assessment process.

All completed forms should be returned to:

Office of the Public Counsel

C/o The Florida Legislature

111 West Madison Street, Room 812

Tallahassee, FL  32399-1400

For more information about this program, please call 1-800-540-7039.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.


